
From: Paul Sherman
To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project
Subject: FW:EN070005 - Southampton to London Pipeline project. Adequacy of Consultation Response [UNC]
Date: 28 May 2019 15:39:56

Thank you for the email regarding the above.
 
Guildford Borough Council has no comments to make on the consultation report.
 
Kind regards
 
Paul Sherman
Development Management Team Leader (Majors)
Planning Services
 
www.guildford.gov.uk
Guildford Borough Council
Millmead House
Guildford
Surrey GU2 4BB
 
Follow us on Twitter @GuildfordBC
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Guildford Borough Council has arrangements for handling sensitive emails. For more information on how you may be affected
please go to www.guildford.gov.uk/SecureEmail. If you have received this message in error, please (a) notify the sender
immediately, (b) destroy this email and any attachments, and (c) do not use, copy, and/or disclose this email or any attachments to
any person.

Guildford Borough Council regularly updates virus software to ensure as far as possible that its networks are free of viruses.
However, you will need to check this message and any attachments for viruses as Guildford Borough Council can take no
responsibility for any computer virus that might be transferred by this email.

The contents of this email may not reflect Guildford Borough Council policy. We store and monitor all emails and attachments sent
and received by Guildford Borough Council employees in our Cryoserver system for up to 2 years to prevent misuse of the Council's
networks.
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